
 

 

 
Kerry Trueman  
Programme Officer  

Shropshire Council 
Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
Shropshire  SY2 6ND 
 

Date: 5th July 2023 
 

My Ref:  
 

Your Ref  
 
 
Dear Kerry,  
 
Updates on Timeframe for Submission of Additional Material   
 
Further to the Council’s previous correspondence on this matter on 9th March 2023 
(gc20-council-initial-response-to-id28), we can provide an update to the timeframe for the 
Council’s submission of additional material in response to the Inspector’s Interim 
Findings (ID28).  
 
The Council will be seeking approval by Cabinet on 19th July 2023 for the submission of 
the additional material.  If approved by Cabinet, the Council will submit this additional 
material to the Examination shortly after that.   
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Eddie West  
Planning Policy and Strategy Manager  
 


